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Oregon has a spending problem. Taxes are already burdensome and too high. 

Businesses are leaving our state. We need an audit of all spending and where the 

money is going before any new or expanded taxes are even hinted at. Programs that 

do not have legitimate goals & objectives and PROVE their outcomes are not 

successful, have to be eliminated. We need to get back to true needs being met with 

our tax dollars, NOT wants.  An example: building bike paths when we have roads 

that are collapsing. A bike path is not necessary-it is a want. Road safety is a must or 

need. 


